
Jo-Ota Methodist Association, 1272 Hwy MM, Clarence, MO 63437              January  2024 

Registration is open!!!!   

For 2024 Quilters Retreat information and registration form go to: 
www.campjo-ota.org 

*Up Coming Events* 

2024 Camp Registration Feb. 1 

Quilters Retreat  Feb. 29-March 3 

Easter   March 31 

Are you looking for a place to hold a retreat, meeting, luncheon, celebration or 

family reunion ? The dining hall  or conference room are very spacious with a 

beautiful view.    Jo-Ota has openings for March and April, contact the camp office 

for reservation details. 

Site Director Ann Wood  director@campjo-ota.org 

Camp office   660-699-2393 

PRINT AND SHARE! 

Reservation forms, 2024 Camp promotional 

materials, newsletters and site informational 

pamphlets  are available to print on our 

website.  

www.campjo-ota.org 

Thank you to all of the wonderful supporters and donors! 

We express our sincerest gratitude, your generosity will help us continue our mission. 

Is your church or youth group looking for a mission project? How about donating items to Jo-Ota.  

Slip n’ Slides, self tying water balloons, volley ball net, tetter ball, sprinklers are just a few items 

on Jo-Ota’s wish list. 

file:///C:/Users/Camp Office/Pictures/2024 Camp/2024 Quilters Retreat/Quilters Retreat reg. form 2024.pdf
mailto:director@campjo-ota.org
http://www.campjo-ota.org


The theme for 2024 JMA Summer Camps is, “Let Me Tell You ‘Bout My Jesus” with Timothy 4:2 as our       

related Bible verse.  Jo-Ota will be hosting eight camps this year, to grow in relations with Jesus by making the 

most of opportunities for prayer, Bible study, worship and Christian fellowship.   

Leadership is always needed!   

Individuals that give their time, talent and gifts are the heart and soul of the camping ministry.   

Please contact the camp office to find out how you can help.   

Reach out and spread the word! 

Promotional materials for JMA Camps will be sent to out soon to Churches.  

Please help promote these camps for the youth in any way you can.   

All promotional materials such as pamphlets, posters, and newsletters are available to print on our website:  www.campjo-ota.org  

 

 ***Registration begins February 1st*** 

Go online to register:   

www.campjo-ota.org 

 

Family Camp        TBA  

Faith Treasure Hunt      May 28-31  

Faith, Fishing & Friends    June 3-5 

Mom/Grandma and Me Camp   June 1 

Spirit Camp        June 17-21 

FROG Camp        June 21-22 

 S’mores Camp    June 21-23 

Discovery Camps   June 30-July 3 

*Outdoor  *Sewing  *Sports  *Rockets 

 

The United Methodist North Central District has decided to focus their budget towards UMC camps 
this fiscal year (2024). If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to the NCD office. 

The United Methodist North Central District will NOT be giving scholarships to campers attending 
Camp Jo-Ota in 2024.  

 

Need a gift for someone special?  

Camp Jo-Ota apparel, hats, mugs, tumblers and sinch 

bags are available to purchase!  

Camp office  office@campjo-ota.org or 660-699-2393 

http://www.campjo-ota.org
http://www.campjo-ota.org
mailto:office@campjo-ota.org

